12 August, 2003

Ministry of Civi] Service Affairs and Administratiye Reforms
Circular Letter No, 32 0f 2003
E/125/29/01

From: Secretary for Public Service Affairs

To: Supervising Ofﬁcers-in-Charge of Ministries/Departments

Logo Competition

Please refer to my Memorandum of 28 J uly 2003 on the above subject,

2. The closing date for the submission of entries for the Logo Competition has

been extended to 08 September 2003,

3. It would be appreciated  if Public Officers serving in  your
Ministry/Department could be informed accordingly and the enclosed poster

displayed in a prominent place in Your organisation.
D.P.mm/ee

Secretary for Public Service Affairs

Copy to:- Secretary to Cabinet and Head of the Civi] Service

Enec.

6th Floor, New Governmen; Centre, Port Louws, Repubiic of Maurinys. -
Te!: (230) 201 1045, Fay - (230} 201 3815 E-mail:czvser@'.—.-il. gOV.ru
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Chairman: Secretary for Public Service AfTairs

Members; I Senior Govemnment Official appointed by the Ministny of
Civil Service Affairs and Administrative Reforms
3 representatives of the Mauritian Quality  Institute
(Private Sector)
I representative of the Federation of Civil Service Unions

I representative of the Government Servants™ Association

(¢)  Public Voting

Three prizes will be awarded under the Besr Public Imuge Award 1o Ministries/
Departments which obtain the highest votes from the public under each assessment
criteria, namely, Quality, Efficiency and Cost-Effectiveness. In this regard, the
public will participate in the selection exercise during the period 1 to
30 September 2003 through a telephone hot-line No, 211-9933 which will be
managed by the Mauritian Quality Institute from 9.00 hows to 16.00 hours during
week-days.

(d) Grand Prize

The Grand Prize Excellent Customer Service Award is open to all participating
Ministries/Departments, including the Police Force and Health Sector.

(e) Awards Ceremony

The prizes for the Excellent Customer Service Award and other Awards will be
presented at an Awards Ceremony to be held at the Plaza Beach Resort. Pointe aux
Piments, on Monday, 01 December 2003, at 18.30 hours.

4, I should be grateful if the Officers serving in the different sections/units of your

organisation could be informed accordingly.
%’L\/'

(D.P. Ruhee)
Secretary for Public Service Affairs

Copy to:
Secretary to Cabinet and Head of the Civil Service

Administrative Reforms Unit, 7' Floor, New Government Centre, Port Louis.
Tel. (230) 201-1434. (230) 201-3485 ~ Fax (230) 212 9528 - E-mail; mesa-arud mail LoV mu
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